
 

    

Friends and family-giving held at L&L Executive Adult Day Care on Wednesday, November 24, 2021. 

Because we are a new facility, it was our pleasure to honor our first clients and their families. We are so 

thankful that you chose to do business with us. Volunteer Appreciation was also observed during this 

Thanksgiving luncheon. Special Thanks to James Shiver, who delivers our catered meals every day, and 

Meshell Bergeron, who comes running to give a helping hand to ensure all our activities are successful 

and fun. The owners of LLEAD owe all of their success to the many people who are dedicated to sharing 

our beliefs of love and kindness with our clients. We are so grateful to the entire Warrington 

Community. 

               

 


